
We know how much our students enjoy Skate Nights!
We are having a family skate night on October 28th from 6-pm-8pm
at the North Canton Skate & Entertainment Center.  This will be
right before Halloween so everyone is welcome to wear their
costumes and enjoy a night out with the family!

North Canton Skate & Entertainment Center 
5475 Whipple Ave NW

North Canton, OH 44720

See you there!

Family Skate Night

Stark High School News

On October 1st, we will be

having Pancakes with Parents. 

 This is a parent/student

conference event where

students can show their

parents their progress and

while enjoying pancakes.

Pancakes with Parents 8:30-9;30

Community Day- Free Haircuts

Fall Harvest Dance

Sold Out Program

Family Skate Night-Halloween

Party

October 1st

October 7th

October 15th

October 18th-October 22nd

October 28th 6pm-8pm

Required for all 9th graders and students enrolled in Health this year- open to all students by

request. Parents must contact the school by October 15th to opt their student out of participating. 

"Sold Out is a sexual risk avoidance program that serves Stark County students in grades 6-12.

Presenters are available for four consecutive days of classroom presentations that are research-based,

medically accurate and age-appropriate. Using discussion and interactive demonstrations, Sold Out

presenters share educational information that promotes building healthy relationships." 

Sold Out Program

Pancakes with

ParentsSave The Date!
One of the things the House of Service and

Planning has been working on is the fall school

dance.  They have exciting plans for a fun

afternoon.  This event will take place on October

15th from 12:00-3:00.

Fall Harvest Dance

We are still enrolling for the 2021-2022 school year! Please share with family or friends about Stark High

School. Happy parents and students are our best referrals! 

If you know someone looking to enroll, they can call us at 234-214-4140 or visit us for an application and a

tour!

Enrollment

Fall Events


